
 

                                12.04.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
We would like to provide an update on the current situation at Centravis. 
 
On the morning of April 11th, the russian military launched a massive missile and 
drone attack targeting power generation facilities and transmission systems in the 
Kharkiv, Zaporizhzhia, Lviv, and Kyiv regions. Energy engineers are actively working to 
mitigate the consequences. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Centravis' production facilities remain secure and 
are operating normally, with uninterrupted energy and water supplies. Our 
production continues to deliver volumes according to plan. As one of Ukraine’s major 
exporters, Centravis receives government support, including a dedicated reserve 
power line, to ensure a consistent electricity supply. 
 
Additionally, this week Bureau Veritas conducted a regular audit of our facilities and 
confirmed that the production and shipment of products to customers are proceeding 
as usual, with no detected factors that could impact operations. 
 

 
 



 

Next week, Centravis team will be delighted to meet you in Dusseldorf at Tube & Wire 
2024. Our booth number is 4E40 in Hall 4. If you are attending the event or will be in 
the district, please come and meet our team, including our CEO. 
 

 
 
  
We are grateful for your continued trust and support, which helps us keep operations 
running smoothly. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


